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City of Riverside Seeks Community Input on Hiring of City Attorney 

Online forum is scheduled for 6:30 p.m. March 16 

RIVERSIDE, Calif. – The City of Riverside has scheduled an online community meeting for 6:30-8 

p.m. March 16 to gather input that will assist the City Council in the hiring of the next City Attorney. 

To participate in the video forum hosted by CPS HR Consulting, click on 

https://zoom.us/j/99190971560?pwd=OWxJZ0R1QjRsWTV3MVEyUk5mR3ZUQT09 with the 

meeting ID of 991 9097 1560 and the passcode of 856444. Telephone users can call 1-669-900-6833. 

The City Attorney -- one of three charter officers appointed by the City Council – directs the City’s 

legal services and provides legal advice to the Mayor and City Council, the City Manager, and all City 

Departments, and various boards and commissions to reduce risk to the City. 

Legal work performed by the City Attorney’s Office includes reviewing and making recommendations 

on contracts and real estate documents, drafting and negotiating development agreements, ordinances, 

and resolutions, and providing other general legal services as needed.  

For more information, or to provide additional feedback, please contact Frank Rojas, Executive 

Recruiter, CPS HR Consulting, at (916) 471-3111, or email at frojas@cpshr.us. 

For the latest information and resources regarding COVID-19 -- www.RiversideCA.gov/COVID-19 
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